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Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. - 2020 Legislative Agenda 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Legislative session will begin February 11, 2020.  One item that will be a priority for the LMRWD is to get funding to 

replace the grant for Seminary Fen.  Another priority is the cleanup of the Freeway Landfill.  At the July meeting the Board 

authorized staff to prepare a letter to be sent to the MPCA asking for an explanation as to why the MPCA has not taken 

definitive action to clean up the Landfill. 

Support for the work that Scott Sparlin is doing is also on the list.  The Board adopted resolution 19-08 to support additional 

water storage in the MN River Basin. 

If there are other items the Board would like to make a priority they should let staff know.  Lisa Frenette is planning to 

attend the Board meeting. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
Inform staff of legislative priorities for 2020 session 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday September 18, 2019 


